
Dear students, 

current health and safety situation in Slovak Republic and the Statements released by the Rector of 

the Technical University of Košice and the measures of the state administration authorities have 

totally changed all our planned activities. Based on the Guideline of the Minister of Education, 

Science, Research and Sport of Slovak Republic, teaching is interrupted until March 27, 2020, 

inclusive. It has been advised to us to switch from full-time learning form to distance form. 

Following this find further instruction:  

 • you can find the topics of all lectures and exercises from the subject Aviation Regulations  

and presentations on these topics on my web site, I will be continuously updated it; 

(https://tezaurus.pageride.com/en/subjects/air-law/)   

 o I would like to put your attention to the fact that presentations are only guidelines; 

 o at the end of each presentation you can find the sources of the literature used, which 

is suitable for obtaining more detailed information; 

 o you can also use other available resources (literary resources, web pages) for basic 

study, you can find them in the list of „The thesis for conditions a credit and 

examination“ (https://tezaurus.pageride.com/Air%20Regulations/AIR%20LAW%20-

%20INDIA.pdf?1583090549); 

 • exercises and practices in the subject Aviation Regulations will restart after the cancellation 

of the health and safety statements; 

 • the presence of students in exercises and practices during of health-safety measures, 

regardless of their length, will be assessed as if they were properly attended; 

 • the first semester papers can be submitted by alternative date until April  17, 2020 (second 

semester paper submission  deadline); 

 

I have your email addresses (e-mail) from MAIS but not sure it all students use them. Please, share it 

by any social network; make sure that this information has delivered to all students of your study 

group. If not. 

 

THANK YOU A LOT 

 

Check the information on my website regularly. I will be sharing all updates, I hope that positive only. 

 

I believe that we will all meet again soon in face to face lecture or exercise. 

 


